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Mr. Michael C. Jenks
1020 Claremont Avenue, #18C If1 RESP 0fiSE REFER
florfolk, VA 23507 TO F01A-79-A-17

Dear Mr. Jenks:

Reference is made to your letter dated July 19, 1979 in which you
appecled flRC's failure to provide a response to your initial Freedom
of Information request, dated May 31, 1979.

Since f4RC completed its response to your original request on August'
8,1979, no further action will be taken on your letter of July 19,
1979.

Sincerely,

' g?/
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records'

Office of Administration
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